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March 27, 2020 
 
 
Dear YES Prep Families & Community,  
 

We hope this message finds you well under the ongoing circumstances. We know these are 
challenging times but please know YES Prep is still here and eager to support you and our students. 
We have a few updates and reminders for you. Thank you for reading this message in its entirety for 
important details.  

 

Keep YES Prep Learning 

First, we are extremely excited to officially launch our virtual distance learning program, “Keep YES 
Prep Learning,” next Monday, March 30, 2020. This program is required for all YES Prep students. 
We know our families are ready to get started! Click here to read the guide so you are ready for 
Monday.  

 

Student Meals 

Starting the week of March 30, we will be serving meals on Mondays and Thursdays from 11 a.m. to 
1 p.m., and families will receive meals for multiple days. Please check your campus social media sites 
for more details as well as our webpage yesprep.org/covid19/meals.  

A friendly reminder: Please avoid the distribution sites if you are feeling any symptoms of illness 
and/or have been in contact with someone who is exhibiting symptoms. The health and safety of 
our students, families, and staff is always our top priority. 

 

Lastly, a reminder that YES Prep is currently closed through April 10. Please continue to check the 
YES Prep website and social media for updates. You can expect our next update for families on 
Friday, April 3 at the latest. We thank you again for your continued patience and cooperation.  

   
 
 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1585337520/yespreporg/hxvn6vgu2jgpmonqtw0p/FamilyGuideKeepYESPrepLearning2020v10.pdf
http://www.yesprep.org/covid19/meals

